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In Bridgeport, Connecticut, the youth ministry team held four events over the course of the last month 
which had their youth sharing, bonding and creating a foundation for connectedness in the future. The 
events consisted of a university-wide scavenger hunt, a series of one-on-one pair shares, having 
conversations about being people who can make a difference for others, and sleepovers. 
 
Over the course of the month, the youth had the opportunity to have new conversations about themselves 
and what is important to them in their lives. They also created relationships with new friends and staff 
members. 
 
“The experience was welcoming, fun, and meaningful,” said staff member Sam Orman. “After being with 
our youth in this new year, I’m discovering that they have so much potential!” 
 

 
 
 


